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Dear Family,  
 

Thank you for your loving attendance and support for Heavenly Parent and True 

Parents, and especially your efforts to support our True Mother.  
 
Due to international schedule conflicts, our events, Awaken: A New Era, A New 

History, that were planned for Sept. 27-29 and October 2-4, are postponed until a 

later time.  
 
We are sorry if this causes inconvenience, as some may have already made travel 

plans.  
 
May Heavenly Parent Bless you, 

 

Tal Zorer  

On behalf of Rev. Demian Dunkley  
 

  
 

 

 

 
 


